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Representative Tracie Davis Issues Statement on Opening of
COVID-19 Vaccination Site at Edward Waters College

 
 
Jacksonville, FL – Representative Tracie Davis (D-Jacksonville) issued the
following statement on Edward Waters College becoming a COVID-19 vaccination
site:
 
“Trust is a factor in the African American community regarding vaccinations that
must be acknowledged. Today is about our community, equitable access, and doing
more than just enough; it is bigger than politics.
 
I am confident with Edward Waters College and other community partners working
together to provide a permanent vaccination site in this community that will increase
the trust and more African Americans will have access to the coronavirus vaccination
in an effort to save lives.”
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